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Union Pacific Railroad Track Maintenance Projects 
 
 
To our valued Stacktrain customers: 
 
In an effort to improve overall service, and to insure continued long-term improvement in 
the quality of our service, the Union Pacific has implemented major track work projects 
effective immediately until March 15, 2001. This track work maintenance "blitz" is 
scheduled in January, February and March when intermodal volumes are historically at 
their lowest. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain services operating in the below listed service lanes will be detained due 
to the capital improvement projects.  Please expect between 4 and 12-hour delays of 
availability between the following origins and destinations as a result until March 15, 
2001. 
 
Between City of Industry and Chicago, along with all Northeastern destinations.  The Los 
Angeles basin and Memphis, Dallas, Houston, Atlanta, Charlotte, Jacksonville, Savannah 
and Miami.  Also between the Los Angeles basin and St. Louis and Kansas City.  Finally, 
between Northern California and Texas. 
 
We apologize for this short notice and we thank you for your continued support of the 
Pacer Stacktrain network. 
 
 


